
TIPI member assembly successfully conducted 

After the pre-conference on 08 November 2017, TIPI successfully conducted its member 

assembly. 

New version of the statutes approved 

With a total of 24 valid votes, the member assembly reached the quorum (minimum 16 valid 

votes) and was thus entitled to vote on the revision of the statutes and to elect a new Council. 

The member assembly unanimously approved the new version of the statutes. The major change 

to the previous version is that from now on, all IFOAM affiliates (associates, supporters and 

members) have full voting rights in TIPI. Other changes mainly concerned the consistent use 

of terminology. 

New Council elected 

With the Exception of Nazim Uddin, all members of the Council that had served in the previous 

period (2014 – 2017) were re-elected for another three-year term (2018 – 2020). Nazim Uddin 

is replaced by Olugbenga Oluseyi Adeoluwa. We thank Nazim Uddin for his service and wish 

him all the best for the future. Information about the new Council can be found here. 

More information 

Contact 

 Christian Andres, FiBL 

 Helga Willer, FiBL 

http://www.organic-research.net/home/news-organic-research/article/2141.html
http://www.organic-research.net/tipi/tipi-council.html
http://www.fibl.org/en/team/andres-christian-en.html
http://www.fibl.org/en/team/willer-helga-en.html

